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Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Curriculum and Trip Information  

  
Our topic next term is ‘Minibeasts’. During this topic the children will learn about different 
minibeasts, their habitats and life cycles. We will have a variety of opportunities to see 
the wonderous world of minibeasts. The children will explore the woodlands during a 
minibeast hunt and observe minibeasts within the classroom. These enclosures will consist of 
a wormery, ant colony and caterpillar enclosure.    
  
We plan a WOW opportunity for all our topics and for this topic we will be visiting 
Conkers on Tuesday 7th June. During this trip the children will have the opportunity to find 
minibeasts on a nature walk and learn about them using the interactive learning station 
and 4D cinema.   
  
In order for this trip to go ahead we are asking for a contribution from parents of £12.19 
per child. The coach costs £6.20 per child and the admission into conkers is £5.99 per 
child, which is a total of £12.19 per child. Please pay this via the Parent Pay app.   
  
We are also asking for parent volunteers to join us on this trip. The volunteers will be 
required to meet us at Conkers and join their child’s class for the trip. They will be 
required to look after a group of children not just their own child. If we are 
oversubscribed with volunteers, we will pick names out of a hat.   
  
Thank you again for all your support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

Briony Marler  
Reception Leader   
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